





BUFFALO TEACHERS FEDERATION, INC.

271 PORTER AVENUE BUFFALO, N.Y. 14201 (716) 881-5400 FAX (716) 881-6678

June 18, 2020

MEMO TO:

**Buffalo Teachers** 

FROM:

Philip Rumore, President, BTF

RE:

**Urgent Fraud Alert** 

There is a <u>fraudulent</u> communication being sent to teachers and possibly others asking for their banking information to be verified.

DO NOT ANSWER this. The District is aware of it and is also sending a warning.

PR:ls



Subject:

Fwd: FYI: Salary Increase Document

Date:

6/18/2020 12:50:50 PM Eastern Standard Time

This is frandulant ///
Do not chicle the link
take and action
In

From: Finance Department < finance@buffaloschools.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 11:42 AM

@buffaloschools.org>

Subject: FYI: Salary Increase Rocument

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\* This email originated from outside of the organization. Use caution when replying, opening attachment(s), and/or clicking on URL's.

Hello /

We have confirmed your salary increase for the year. The next step is for you to review the document. To do this, you will need to <u>validate your current banking information</u>. This link will take you to our internal, online banking portal. Once your information is validated, you will be redirected to review the document.

We ask that you please review the document by the end of the week in case there is an error.

Thank you,

Buffalo Public Schools Finance

Spam Not spam Forget previous vote